
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
NEWS RELEASE 

Detectives investigating the death of an inmate at the JEPCF 

  
Seminole Co. Fla., (Sept. 19, 2022) The Seminole County Sheriff’s Office is investigating the death of an inmate 
housed at the John E. Polk Correctional Facility (JEPCF). On September 11, inmate Shannon Ira Grice (52, of 
Orlando), was transported to a local hospital after experiencing a medical issue. He was treated at the 
hospital, but all efforts to save him were unsuccessful and he was pronounced deceased on September 13. 
The investigation is ongoing, but the preliminary autopsy indicated there was no sign of foul play. 
 
For more information contact: 
Mgr. Kim Cannaday (kcannady@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6978 
(407) 402-3319 
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